Friends of Asby meeting minutes

Thursday 21st September 2023

Attendees:

Zoe Morley, Kathryn Braithwaite and Michelle Clark.

Election of new roles 2023/2024

It was proposed and agreed by all that the following members would take the following roles from September 2023.

Chair: Zoe Morley

Secretary: Kirsty Sowerby

Treasurer: Kathryn Braithwaite

Bingo:

The bingo night is being held on Friday 13th September at 7.30pm at Orton village hall. We need to meet there at approximately 6.15pm to help set up. Kathryn and Zoe are going to go to Penrith to buy the biscuits, raffle prizes and luxury hamper items which will be paid for out of the friends account.

Halloween:

We have decided this year that there will be no Halloween party in school. We will still be trick or treating around the village on Tuesday 31st October meeting at school at approximately 5.30pm. Children are to be accompanied by an adult.

Christmas fundraiser:

We have decided this year we will not be holding a Christmas fair. Although we will still do a Christmas raffle consisting of a large and small luxury hamper. A list will be put up in school nearer the time for items required and we will be asking parents/carers, teachers and governors for donations towards this. Kathryn will be ordering the raffle tickets and tickets will be drawn on the evening of our Christmas production on 15th December.

The next meeting is to be scheduled in the New Year 2024